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The National Curriculum at Arley Primary School presentation on the 4th July 2017 
by Mrs Sharon Riley.
This was my second visit to the school as a new governor. It was so good to hear the sound of children enjoying learning. Once again I had a great welcome from all the staff I met.
The presentation was about the English and Maths curriculum. It was very informative, with clear illustrations and examples of the recent changes and the new challenges that schools face. There was a good reference to follow up material and encouragement from Mrs Riley to have a look at this information. Supplementary information on the Foundation Subjects was also provided.
There was good parental attendance and interest. After the presentation we all had time to discuss and review the school work that was presented.
Thank you to all the parents who attended and completed the feedback forms and also the two year six pupils who ably assisted Mrs Riley. A most informative session, with the bonus, for me, of meeting parents for the first time. The tea and biscuits were a treat. 
Thank you.
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